VéNVEnergy

Luis Garcia-Perez
Assoc. Project Manager - Delivery, Major Project

6100 Neil Road ¢ Reno, NV 89520-0024 e Office (775) 834-4183

May 30, 2018

Jim Rundle

Planning Manger

City of Sparks

Community Services Department
431 Prater Way

Sparks, NV 89431

Dear Mr. Rundle,

Please let this letter serve as notice that NV Energy is in agreement with the proposed
realignment of the utility corridor for the 104 line in the application submitted by Wood Rodgers.
NV Energy has been involved in the project from its inception and has provided the details for
the realignment through a design analysis process and find the proposal in accordance with the
National Electric Safety Code and our internal standards and practices.

If you have any questions don’t hesitate to contact me.

Best Regards,

Luis Garcia-Perez
Associate Project Manager
Major Projects

(775) 834-4183
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